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08/02/2024 08:07 Dispute Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 33000 block of Winnemac Road to 

investigate a dispute between a male and 

female. The parties were separated, and no 

report was taken. 

08/02/2024 10:47 Fraud A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

22000 block of Herd McIlroy Road to 

investigate a fraudulent loan scam. No 

report was taken. 

08/02/2024 13:16 Property Damage Crash Deputies and units from the Marysville 

Fire Department and the Allen Township 

Fire Department responded to US Route 33 

near Barker Road for a property damage 

crash involving a 2002 Honda Civic that 

lost control, struck a 2020 Hyundai Sante 

Fe, and then struck a 2011 Kia Soul. The 

driver of the Honda, Olivia M. Bowman, 

age 20 of Columbus, was issued a traffic 

citation for failure to control. A crash 

report was taken, #80-24-350. 

08/02/2024 16:30 Property Damage Crash A deputy was sent to the parking lot of a 

business in the 8200 block of Industrial 

Parkway to investigate a property damage 

crash involving a Volkswagen Passat and a 

2014 Nissan Titan. No report was taken. 

08/02/2024 17:07 Dispute Deputies were dispatched to a business in 

the 7700 block of Corporate Boulevard to 

investigate a dispute between a customer 

and the business. No report was taken. 

08/02/2024 19:07 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the 14000 block of 

Maple Ridge Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving an 



unknown vehicle that drove off the road 

striking a drainage culvert and causing 

damage to several yards. The vehicle fled 

the scene, and no report was taken. 

08/02/2024 20:15 Dispute Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 17000 block of Poling Road to 

investigate a dispute between family 

members. The parties were separated, and 

no report was taken. 

08/02/2024 22:22 Unruly Juvenile  Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

9300 block of Ketch Road for an unruly 

juvenile. No report was taken. 
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